
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: The Chair of the Probation Board/Trust 
  The Chief Officer of the Probation Board 
  The Chief Executive of the Probation Trust 
  (Copy enclosed for the Head of Human Resources) 
  The Secretary of the Probation Board/Trust 
  The Treasurer of the Probation Board/Trust 
  Members of the NNC 

 
 
11 February 2009 
 

NNC CIRCULAR NO.2/2009 
 
Dear Madam/Sir 
 
2008-2010 NNC SALARY SETTLEMENT 
 
We write to advise you that the revised rates for allowances payable from 1 July 2008 for 
employees covered by the National Negotiating Council for the Probation Service as set out 
below: 
 
See attached settlement. 
 
It should be noted that the Trade Unions have expressed their concern that agreement has 
not been possible for the prison supplement to be increased in line with other allowances. 
 
You are asked to advise all concerned as appropriate. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Christine Lawrie 
Jonathan Ledger 
 
Joint Secretaries 

 


